
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

12 November 2022 
 

MEMORANDUM 

SUBJECT:  Patch request proposal for the Knitting Club 

1. The Knitting Club is requesting a patch to represent those members in good standing within their ranks. To 
receive a patch, club members must meet the following criteria. 

a. Individual has been a club member for a minimum of 1 year. 
b. Must maintain a cumulative GPA of 2.5 or better. 

 

2. In accordance with The White Book,  
a. The Knitting Club has been officially chartered for three consecutive academic years. 2020-2021, 

2021-2022, and 2022-2023 
b. The Knitting Club’s proposed patch be no larger than 4x4 inches. 

 

3. The Knitting Club patch contains the following: 
a. The piece depicted, is an example of a knitted quilt.  A quilt is an example of an item that can be 

knitted.  
b. The quadrangle design is based on the red & white tiles inside the barracks. The checkerboard design 

is a variety of colors including red, yellow, blue, orange green, purple, as these are examples yarn 
available. The colors have no particular meaning.   

c. "The Citadel Knitting Club" name is just below the tile design. The club name will be royal blue as 
we are a Citadel club. 

 

4. All art within the design is original was created by Cadet John Smith, Umbrella Co.  The patch proposal is 
being used with his permission. 
 

5. A PDF copy of the proposed Knitting Club patch is included below for review. 
 

6. The POC for this memorandum is the undersigned who can be reached at (843) 953-0000. 
 

Fred Brown 
Department of Creativity 
Knitting Club Advisor 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 

The Citadel Knitting Club


